

SCHOOL MEAL PROGRAM

Dear Parents and Guardians:

As part of the Burnaby School District School Meal Program, we are pleased to be able to provide a lunch for the students of our school.

Every month you will receive a consent form envelope and a letter with the cost of lunch for the month. Every child who returns a signed envelope by the due date will receive a lunch.

This program will cover Wednesday, September 7 to Thursday, September 29, 2022.

The **total cost is \$80.00**. If you cannot pay the full cost, pay what you can afford, sign and return the attached envelope. All envelopes must be sealed and the money you pay will be confidential. If you are ordering lunch for more than one child, please send a separate envelope for each child.

"The \$80 program cost is the same every month (despite the varying school days per month) because the cost is averaged over the entire school year.

On field trip days, students participating in the School Meal Program will be provided with a bag lunch."

Payment Options:

- 1. **Pay online** at https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com. Sign your child's envelope and check off "Paid Online".
- 2. **Pay by cheque.** Make cheque payable to Maywood Community School and print your child's name/division on the front of cheque.
- 3. Pay by cash.

Please be advised that <u>LATE ORDERS</u> will NOT be accepted. Envelopes must be signed and sealed. <u>Please RETURN to school by Friday, September 9</u> If you have any questions, please call me at (604) 296-9022.

Yours sincerely,
Ms. Yamamoto, Principal